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Comments: | am always for more wilderness. Not for me but for the sake of ecosystems, wildlife, and frankly the
planet. It doesn't take a genius to put together the facts and conclude that snowmobiles and mountain goats
should NEVER come together in winter. These animals and these mountains need their rest and recovery time
and that is what winter is for. Let snowmobilers stick to designated trails in the low lands. Make this area a
wilderness forever!



